
INTEROFFICE MEMO 
 
To:    Janet Binns 

From:   Rob Zuber     
Date:   5/21/2018 
Subject:  Bowie 2, TR115 review – second adequacy 
 
 
I looked at the Stover and Associates responses (letter from Tamme Bishop dated May 18, 2018) to my 
TR-115 adequacy comments (memo to you dated April 17, 2018).  All of my adequacy comments were 
sufficiently addressed.   
 
In particular, I now agree with them: the half culvert design should be left in the design within their PAP.  
This allows for a contingency if future issues arise with the “smart ditch.”   
 
 


